
CVUSD students learn computer coding 
 
Students all over Chino Valley Unified School District are participating this week (Dec. 7 to 11) in the 
international event, The Hour of Code.  
During the one-hour exercise, students experience an introduction to computer science, designed to 
demystify code and show that anybody can learn the basics. 
CVUSD students are using personal computers in their labs for the event, but anyone interested in the 
program can learn code, on any device and with any platform. No purchase, sign-up, or registration is 
required.  
The Hour of Code, sponsored by the non-profit Code.org, is a global movement reaching tens of millions 
of students in more than 180 countries. 
For more information, visit the website https://hourofcode.com/us. 
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First three photos (by Amanda Graf): 
Students in Amanda Graf's fifth grade class at Cattle Elementary in Chino work on their second session 
of coding. 
 
 

 
Ramona Junior High students participate in this year's Hour of Code in Joseph Gonzalez’s Exploring 
Technology class. 
 
 
 


